
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The Cabinet Office announces that a State Recognized Funeral Service 
for the late Reverend Dr. Lloyd C. Smith, President of The Bahamas 
National Baptist Missionary and Educational Convention will be held on 
Friday, 4th August, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. at Mount Horeb Baptist Church, 
Sandy Port.  Interment will follow in Lakeview Memorial Gardens and 
Mausoleums, J. F. Kennedy Drive. 
 

The body will lie-in-repose at William Thompson Auditorium, Jean 
Street, Gleniston Gardens from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, 3rd 
August, 2023. 
 
Viewing for the general public will be from 12:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, 3rd August, 2023. 
  
The Funeral Service will be broadcast live on the ZNS Radio Network 
from Mount Horeb Baptist Church, Sandy Port at 11:00am. 
 
 
Cabinet Office 
2nd August, 2023 
 
 



 
 

 


